
Attention Parents and Guardians of  
Prekindergarten Students and New to the District  

Kindergarten and First Grade Students

Please join us for the 

FIRST TIME RIDERS
SCHOOL BUS SAFETY AND SCHOOL ORIENTATION PROGRAM

Thursday, August 30, 2018
9:00 – 10:30 AM

9:00 – 9:45 AM: School Bus Tour and Safety Discussion
9:45 – 10:30 AM: School Orientation Program

Students and their parents or guardians are invited 
to the student’s assigned elementary school 
for the District’s School Bus Safety And School 
Orientation Program.

The morning begins with a tour of the yellow 
bus, which will be parked outside. The bus driver 
will guide visitors through school bus safety 
procedures and information and allow students to 
practice daily routines like putting on a seat belt 
and using the handrail.

At 9:45 a.m., the building principal will welcome 
families into the school for a brief orientation program.

For further information about the program,  
please contact the main office of your child’s school  

or the Transportation Department at 376-8015.




